
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/13/2016 5:07:39 PM
Subject: Internal Staff Update

Certificate of Need
 
H. 3250 pertaining to CON was discussed in Senate Medical Affairs Subcommittee today.  The bill was passed out of 
subcommittee and to the floor with Senator Cleary’s amendments which include deletion of the 2018 sunset 
language. 
 
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
 

mailto:Pisarik,%20Holly
mailto:RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov

